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Important Message from NM District 5

NM District 5 Little League and its associated leagues have voted to forego the 2020 Spring and Fall
seasons due to the governor’s continued health order limiting groups to a 5-1 player to coach ratio. Some
leagues are practicing with these guidelines and associated health recommendations being followed.
Reach out to your local league to see if they are participating.

We are looking forward to a great 2021 season. Most leagues will start registering for the 2021 spring
season starting in early December. Some leagues will be offering a Black Friday registration special —
check with your local league for details.

Stay safe, and we look forward to seeing you as soon as we are able.

Sincerely,

NM District 5 Staff



